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Winter  Happenings 
 
January 
 
2nd - New Yearôs observed, 
SHA office closed 
 
16 - Martin Luther King Jr. 
Day SHA Office Closed  
 
28th - Chinese New Year 
 
February 
 
2nd - Groundhogs Day 
 
14th - Valentineôs Day 
 
20th - Presidentôs Day ï
SHA Office closed 
 
March 
 
12th - Daylight Savings, 
clocks spring-forward 
 
17th - St. Patrickôs Day 
 
20th - Spring Starts! 
 
 

 

          2017 SHA Office Holiday Closings 
 

bŜǿ ¸ŜŀǊΩǎ 5ŀȅ  Monday January 2 
Martin Luther King Jr Day Monday January 16 
tǊŜǎƛŘŜƴǘΩǎ 5ŀȅ  Monday February 20 
Memorial Day   Monday May 29 
Independence Day  Tuesday July 4 
Labor Day   Monday  September 4 
Columbus Day   Monday October 9 
Election Day   Tuesday November 7 
Veterans Day   Friday  November 10 
Thanksgiving Day  Thursday November 23 
Black Friday   Friday  November 24 
Christmas   Monday December 25 

Congratulations & Best Wishes to Derrek Thomas 
 

SHA Commissioner, Derrek Thomas has been appointed a Syracuse 

City Court Judge by Mayor, Stephanie Minor.  
 

Mr. Thomas fills a vacancy left by Supervising City Court Judge 

Stephen J. Dougherty who resigned effective December 31, 2016 in 

order to assume a position as a Judge of Onondaga County Court.  
 

ñDerrek Thomas is an excellent attorney who has provided exemplary 

service to the City of Syracuse,ò said Syracuse Mayor Stephanie 

Miner. ñHis professionalism and demeanor have  

enabled him to serve the people of the City of Syracuse and he will make a strong addition 

to the City Court bench.ò 
 

Mr. Thomas has served as the Director of Personnel and Labor Relations for the City of 

Syracuse since 2013, where he served as the Cityôs chief negotiator for all organized labor 

contracts. Prior to that he served as an assistant corporation counsel handling labor matters. 

Mr. Thomas has worked as an attorney with Turning Stone Resort Casino LLC, the 

Mackenzie Hughes law firm and the New York State Bill Drafting Commission. Thomas 

earned his undergraduate, MBA, and law degrees at SUNY Albany and Albany Law 

School. Mr. Thomas and his wife live on the Cityôs North Side with their children.  
 

Prior to his appointment, Mr. Thomas  served on the boards of the Syracuse Model 

Neighborhood Facility and the Syracuse Housing Authority. 
 

Mr. Thomas will need to run for public election in November 2017 in order to remain in the 

position for a 10 year term. 



AOTôs Golden Girls Craft Club Hosts Annual Sale 
by Loretta Brown, AOT property Manager 
 

The Almus Olver Towers Golden Girls crafters have  

join the childrenôs charity, Knit for Kids. This national  

charity based in Sewickley PA, distributes hand made  

sweaters, hats and scarves to children in need in  

the US and abroad.  
 

These ladies have been doing this type of charity  

donation for a couple of years now. Year before last  

we made a lot of quilts for newborns -12 year old.  

Unfortunately the hospital could no longer  receive  

them, so we donated them to the Women Shelters such as Salvation Army and Vera House.  
 

The Golden Girls host two annual Craft Shows and Bake Sales in order to raise funds to buy  

knitting supplies for their charity work. Their most recent sale was held on Election Day in the 

AOT Community Room.   
 

Some of their projects include:   

Handmade jewelry, canvas art,  

tissue boxes, trinket boxes,  

knit hats and scarves, homemade  

soaps and lotions using natural  

oils and scents.  

 

Their Spring Sale will be held around Motherôs Day!  
Donations of cash, yarn or new craft supplies are gladly accepted. 

  Eastwood Homes Summer Picnic 
 

  òI would like to take a moment to thank    
   all of  you for your gracious assistance   
   in making the Eastwood Homes Picnic  
   a success.ó         Christine Gonzalez,  
              Property Manager   


